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Hillsborough Township’s Annual Fishing Derby and  

Family Camp Out – Friday, August 4th 
Registration Now Open 

 

“The Annual Fishing Derby and Family Camp Out will be held on Friday, August, 4​th at                
Ann Van Middlesworth Park,” announced Mayor Carl Suraci at Tuesday’s Township           
Committee meeting. 
 
“All residents are invited to the Annual Family Camp Out and are encouraged to pack               
your fishing poles for the David L. Thomas, Sr. Memorial Fishing Derby,” added Mayor              
Suraci.  
 
“This event is a summer highlight for many of our families in the Hillsborough,”              
continued Mayor Suraci.  
 
The Fishing Derby will run from 5-7 pm and the registration fee is $5.00 per child. The                 
Camp Out fee is $10 per person and includes dinner and breakfast. Registration and              
additional information is available at the Parks and Recreation website.  

 
“We look forward to seeing you all there,” concluded Mayor Suraci. 
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